
 

 

Bulletin 

After completing a regular work placement in 2021 at Blood Toyota, 
Ashlun Pederson was offered a motor mechanic apprenticeship with our 
industry partner Blood Toyota. He commenced this in February this year.  

 
Thanks again to the General Manager Barrie Raymond and Adam Cullen 
the Service Manager at Blood Toyota for your continued support of our  

P-TECH Program.  


